
 
 

7 February 2020 

Dear Parents/carers        

 

Saplings KS2 Forest School After School Club  
 

I will be running a Forest School Club for children next half term.  It will be held on 

Wednesday after school until 4.15 pm.  It will start on Wednesday 26 February and will run 

for 6 sessions ending on Wednesday 1 April.  The cost is £5 per session and can be paid in 

cash or by contacting me through my Saplings Facebook page or on 07802 647733 to pay 

directly. 

 

All children taking part in the club must have wellington boots as well as old, outdoor 

clothing to change into (please note that clothing could get damaged or muddy as this is a 

very hands-on club).  

 

If your child would like to take part, please complete the slip below and return it to school by 

Wednesday 12 February.  The club has limited spaces in order to maintain safety standards 

and school will send out a text to confirm if your child has a place. 

 

Please keep this section so you have details of the club for reference, thank you  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Balmer 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Outdoor After School Club – KS2 
 

 I give permission for my child to take part in the Saplings Forest School Club 

beginning on Wednesday 26 February from 3.15- 4.15 pm for 6 sessions  
                                              

 I enclose payment of £30 for the 6 sessions 

 

 I will contact you to make payment directly                                         
   

        

Child’s Name _______________________________ Class   ___________  

 

After the club my child will be picked up from school      by ____________________ 
 

After the club my child has permission to walk home from school      

 

Contact Tel No(s) during club time________________________________________  
 

Name (Please Print) ___________________________________ Date ___________ 

 


